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Feeney, John M - DNR

From: Feeney, John M - DNR
Sent: Friday, September 2, 2022 9:38 AM
To: Travis W. Peterson
Cc: mhilvo@ci.cedarburg.wi.us; robert3bach@gmail.com; 

'craig.dousharm@mercmarine.com'
Subject: Vapor Intrusion Workplan, Mercury Marine Plant No 1 Fmr, BRRTS #: 02-46-588930

Good morning Travis. The DNR letter dated July 20, 2022 regarding the required vapor intrusion work had a deadline for 
the submittal of a workplan of August 20, 2022. That deadline has passed. Can you give me an update of when that 
workplan will be submitted to the DNR? 
 
We are committed to service excellence. 
Visit our survey at http://dnr.wi.gov/customersurvey to evaluate how I did. 
 
John Feeney, PG 

Hydrogeologist, Remediation & Redevelopment Program 
Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources 
1155 Pilgrim Road, Plymouth WI 53073 
Phone: 262-416-8643 
johnm.feeney@wisconsin.gov 
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